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Comments: Dear Sir or Madam,

 

 

 

I firmly believe that logging in old growth forests should not be permitted, as these ares offer innumerable

ecological and cultural benefits. I am not against logging altogether, and applaud the existing management of

logged lands within the USFS. However, the current proposal goes against President Biden's executive order,

and should be reconsidered.


